
 
 

 

We are pleased to offer a new weekly newsletter for parents and carers to 

support learning at home and would be grateful if you could share this 

message with your community of parents and carers. They can see 

the first copy of the newsletter here but will need to sign up below 

to receive this by email on a weekly basis. 

  

 

 

 
 Key messages 

 Have a look at the first issue of the Scotland Learns: Parents and Carers 

Newsletter. The first issue contains learning activities for Literacy and 

Numeracy, support on wellbeing and a focus on the theme of food. You 

will also find hints and tips, advice for engaging young people with 

autism in their learning and a creativity challenge. 

 To receive this weekly, go to our Sign Up page, complete your details 

and tick the Scotland Learns- Parents and Carers Newsletter 

option.  Don't forget to click subscribe at the bottom.  Doing this will 

ensure you receive a weekly email directly to your mailbox to let you 

know when a new newsletter is available. 

 

 

We are very much focused on supporting practitioners, learners, parents and 

carers during the unchartered period of learning at home. This newsletter is 

specifically for parents and carers and provides hints and tips for helping 

children learn from home, learning activities, as well as puzzles and challenges 

for children and young people. The activities don't require lots of materials and 

the tasks are designed to encourage children’s creativity and independence 
 

 

For Scotland's learners, with Scotland's educators 
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedscot.org.uk%2FLQE-6V1NG-HB3MVO-41SRCU-1%2Fc.aspx&data=02%7C01%7Cmargo.charker%40renfrewshire.gov.uk%7Cb104cae5857a44c9788608d7f6654a3d%7Cca2953361aa64486b2b2cf7669625305%7C0%7C0%7C637248787208689733&sdata=V9DuoqjlNkJ40MgSYPRLzh8nUlZo2a23EtZ6a1on6pc%3D&reserved=0

